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Phyllis R. Dixon                
Happy New Year! 

 

The countdown has begun!   

My new novel, INTERMISSION will be released this July. And here is the cover reveal: 

     

Are you ready for a fun read?  

iNTERMISSION is Dreamgirls meets How Stella Got Her Groove 
Back by way of Destiny’s Child with a nostalgic 90s twist!      

  

     
Barnes & Noble is running a 3-day preorder sale, January 25 – 27. 

Order INTERMISSION now, and get 25% off the price.  Here are 

the purchase links. Be sure to use the code PREORDER25. 

 

--Paperback   https://tinyurl.com/4h49w76h   --Ebook   https://tinyurl.com/Intermissionebk 

 

I appreciate your support of my writing over the years. As we gear up for the July release, I’d 

appreciate your continued support. A couple things you can do now 1) Request that your library order 

INTERMISSION.  If you don’t have a library card, you’ll probably need to get one. 2) Forward this 

newsletter to someone you know that would enjoy a fun story.  

Thanks for your continued support and stay warm!  

Phyllis 
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